
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINE ARTS COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

September 28, 2020 

 
Subject 

Art in Unexpected Places for Upcoming Projects 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive an update on future project locations for Art in Unexpected Places 

 

Discussion 

There are several locations that staff are reviewing and will bring back for the Commission’s 

feedback. Staff recommends that any future projects utilize sites that are owned by the City of 

Cupertino.  

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Kelsey Hayes, Recreation Coordinator, Parks and Recreation 

Reviewed by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Approved for Submission by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

 


